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Meeting Held To Answer Obamacare Questions
October 2, 2013 Chicago | South Bend

Laura Seng of the South Bend office and Mark Rust of the Chicago office
are quoted in the Oct. 2 Goshen News article, "Meeting Held to Answer
Obamacare Questions." On Oct. 1, Laura and Mark participated in a
panel discussion focused on the Affordable Care Act. The event was
attended by more than 130 people. The Goshen News article can be
accessed by clicking here.

RELATED PEOPLE

Laura D. Seng
Partner
South Bend
P 574-237-1129
F 574-237-1125
laura.seng@btlaw.com

Mark E. Rust
Of Counsel (Retired)
P 312-214-8309
mrust@btlaw.com

RELATED INDUSTRIES

Healthcare

http://www.goshennews.com/local/x862171942/Meeting-held-to-answer-Obamacare-questions

